
FOI Request - Frank's Law - 101003328977

1.  How many individuals aged under 65 have received free personal care under Frank's Law in each financial year since 2019?
19/20 342
20/21 347
21/22 358
22/23 354
23/24 339

2.  How much funding was received from the Scottish Government to support delivery of free personal care under Frank's Law in each financial year since 2019?
19/20 0.501M
20/21 0.498M
21/22 0.497M
22/23 0.497M
23/24 0.497M

3.  A breakdown of what funding provided to implement Frank's Law has been spent on in each financial year since 2019 e.g. care provision, staff costs, administration, etc.

4.  A copy of the local authority's policy on requiring those aged under 65 being assessed for personal care to be informed of their entitlement under Frank's Law.

Not held. This cannot be provided as it would be difficult in identifying the costs that only relate to Frank's Law through the ledger as they're not collected in a straight 
forward way, funding has been provided as part of the overall Scottish Government Settlement.  The funding isn't ring-fenced, it's provided to support the policy change, 
hence the diffucilty in indentifying costs. Information that is not held falls under Section 17 of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 - Information not held.

This would be our Eligibility Criteria Policy which is on the Council's website. This information is therefore exempt under section 25 of the Freedom of Information 
(Scotland) Act 2002, information otherwise accessible. For ease of reference please find a link to the web page here:  
http://www.moray.gov.uk/moray_standard/page_85138.html  


